
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: Eustis City Commission 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: November 7, 2024 
  

RE: Resolution Number 24-96: Purchase in Excess of $50,000 for a New Street Sweeper 

Introduction: 
Resolution Number 24-96 authorizes a purchase in excess of $50,000 for a scheduled 
replacement of the Street Sweeping Vehicle. 

Background: 
The Public Works Department's Street Sweeper is due for replacement. The current 
sweeper is timeworn and requires constant expensive repairs. The approved FY 2024-25 
Capital Budget includes an allocation for the purchase of a new one.  
 
The Street Sweeping Vehicle is essential to maintain the streets and parking areas 
throughout the City. Also, this equipment is used to provide street sweeping services to 
the City of Umatilla per City of Eustis Resolution Number 16-17.  
 
Staff has found a new Tymco Street Sweeper, Model 600A with a John Deere diesel 
turbocharged 4045T Final Tier 4 engine for $369,989. Container Systems & Equipment 
Company of Daytona Beach, Florida is honoring this price per the Sourcewell Contract 
#111522-TYM. This equipment is replacing a worn-out vacuum truck that is scheduled for 
replacement. 
 
The approved 2024-25 Capital Improvement Plan has $400,000 programmed for this 
purchase in Account #049-3720-538-60-69.   
 
The City Purchasing Ordinance requires that the Commission approve any purchase that 
exceeds $50,000. 

 

Recommended Action: 
Staff recommends approval of Resolution Number 24-96 

Budget/Staff Impact: 
The funds for the proposed purchase have been included in the approved Fiscal Year 
2024/2025 CIP budget, Account #049-3720-538-60-69.  

Prepared By: 
Sally Mayer – Public Utilities Admin 



 
 

Attachments: 

Resolution Number 24-96 
Sourcewell Contract Number 111522-TYM 

 


